StClare’s Catholic High School |

A Catholic school of excellence and tmprovement

18t July 2014

Dear Parents / Guardians,

There will be a Stop Work meeting on Wednesday, 237 July from 8.15 - 11.15am. The
action involves members of the Independent Education Union (IEU) to discuss concerns
regarding the proposed new Enterprise Agreement. We expect school will resume at
11.50am once all teachers return from the meeting. Subsequently, we can only guarantee
very limited supervision during the designated times.

The day will be further disrupted as students will be dismissed at 12.16pm in preparation
for our second Parent / Teacher evening commencing at 1pm and concluding at 8pm. 1
would encourage all parents to make their online bookings if you had not attended the
first round of interviews last week,

We will endeavor to provide limited supervision on the day but there will be no classes
conducted as teachers will be engaged in other duties.

If you have any concerns please contact the school on 9830 2400.

Yours sincerely,

Robert Muscat
Principal
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